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18 September 2025 
 

Our Ref: CHG-MO-01145-2025 

 

 

Dear Jack, 

 

Thank you for your further correspondence dated 09 September 2025 on behalf of Mr Joe 

Harris regarding the RTE Superannuation Scheme. 
 
After careful consideration of the NewERA Report and Actuarial Valuation, I recently 

approved the proposed increase of 4% to pensions in payment and deferred benefits for 

members of the RTÉ Superannuation Scheme, as requested by the Trustees of the 

Scheme. 
 
My officials have now written to relevant officials within your Department to obtain your 

consent for the proposed increase. 
 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

_____________ 

Patrick O’Donovan 

Minister for Culture, Communications and Sport 
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